
AMAT 307 L03 ANNOUNCEMENT-Dec. 24

The official grades are now posted outside my office, MS 430. Anyone
wishing more details is welcome to drop by my office, Monday Dec 29 13:00-
16:00, or send an email (usual rules for email apply).

If you received an email ”from the desk of Peter Zvengrowski,” just ignore
it - it has no content anyway and is due to a faulty grades program of the
university.

Peter Zvengrowski
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